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Dear families, 
 
Welcome back to Term 3. We hope you have all had a great break and are ready for the second half of the 
year. Tomorrow is the last day of the Book Fair, so if you have not yet had the chance to come and look round 
and purchase some fantastic books, please take the time to do so.  
 
Next Thursday, 28th July is the Small Schools Athletics Carnival, thank you to all the families who have already 
returned their notes. There is the choice of students coming to school and catching the bus or meeting us at 
the carnival site with their parents. We want to say thank you to Wamoon for organising the day for all the 
small schools. Students have been practicing their skills over this week and we have had some preliminary 
events this week for field events.  
 
Attached to the newsletter are the latest updates for COVID safety measures in schools. Please take the time 
to read them, we will be handing out more testing kits to families this week.  
 
Also attached to this newsletter is an updated menu for lunch orders from the Yanco Shop. Please pop it on 
your fridge and remember that only items on this list are to be ordered for school lunches. We thank you for 
your cooperation. 
 
Term 3 is already shaping up to be a busy one. We have the carnival and the KROP performances in weeks 2 
and 3 and are looking forward to having a Book Character Parade in Book Week later in the term. We will 
have more information about this in next week's newsletter.  
 
Please remember to contact the school if you have any questions or concerns. 
 

Mrs Taylor 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Congratulations to Indie 
on being selected as a 
member of the Riverina 
Girls Rugby 7’s. She will 
be heading to Maitland in 

September. 
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